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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK...

In November, we participated in many exciting and rewarding learning opportunities. The third week of
November is traditionally Bullying Awareness and Prevention week and there were activities to raise awareness
in this area. We held four different assemblies that helped to deliver an anti-bullying/kindness message.

During the month of December, there are many exciting December activities planned for the students from JK —
Gr. 8. The JK — Gr. 3/4 students will participate in an active excursion to Sloan’s nurseries on Dec. 6. The
Grade 6/7 and & 7/8 classes will visit Fiddicks and Meadowview as part of a field trip. There are other events
and trips being planned as this newsletter is being written.

STAFF CHANGE

In a recent letter to all families, it was announced that Ms. King is retiring at the Winter Break. The Lambton
Centennial family would like to wish her an enjoyable retirement and thank her for all that she has contributed to
Lambton Centennial over the years.

ONLINE ORDERS

Our online offerings and use by parents continues to grow. Our newest adjustment involves the purchase of
milk tickets over this past month which was based on feedback from parents. We will continue to tweak our
ordering processes going forward. We have appreciated your patience with our implementation of this system.

LOCAL FOOD BANK DRIVE

Again this year, Lambton Centennial School will be participating in the local canned food drive. We will be
collecting canned food and toiletry items from December 2-17, 2019. In past years, the Centennial families have
shown tremendous support to our local families in need. Please consider donating non-perishable food items
and toiletry items and sending them into school. Every donation helps make “Christmas for Everyone.” A
special thank you is expressed to Mme Syer and Ms. King and the Spirit Squad for organizing this event again
this year.

PROGRESS REPORTS AND PARENT INTERVIEWS

Thank you to all the parents who participated in the interviews with our teachers on November 21st and/or
November 22nd. The turnout from parents was impressive. If you did not have the opportunity to meet with your
child’s teacher, please contact the teacher directly to set up an appointment. Students benefit when the home
and school work closely together.
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BUS NEWS - WINTER IS HERE? DOWNLOAD THE MySBI APP!

Student Transportation Services is pleased to offer the MySBI mobile app to receive instant notifications of
school bus delays, and cancellations. Just download the free app from Android/Apple app stores, and subscribe
to Weather Notifications, as well as to your school bus(es). Please visit www.mysbi.ca for additional details.

IN CLOSING.....

We would like to wish all of our Centennial families a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful holiday season.
See you again on January 6, 2020.

IMPORTANT DECEMBER DATES TO REMEMBER

Fri. Dec. 6 Little Caesars Orders Due
FDK-Grade 3/4 Sloans Trip
Country and Western Day

Mon. Dec. 9th Poinsettia Order Pick-up

Tuesday. Dec. Dental Screening for JK,SK, Grades 2 and 7
10th

Thurs. Dec. 12th | Hot Dog Day

Fri. Dec. 13th Reindeer/Elves/Santa Hat Day

Mon. Dec 16th Dens Activites Middle Block
Tues. Dec. 17th Last Day for Canned Food
Gr. 6/7/8 Wax Museum
Carol Sing 12:00 p.m.

Wed. Dec. 18th Little Caesars Order Pick-up
Pizza Day

Dens Activities

Fri. Dec. 20th Red and Green Day

Dens Activities Middle Block
Last Day of School

Mon. Jan. 6 First Day Back to School
Wed. Jan. 8 Pizza Day
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